Bryant, Shellie

From: Charles Peters <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: April 27, 2019 3:59 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Saturday, April 27, 2019 - 15:58 Submitted by anonymous user: 142.165.171.71

Submitted values are:

Date: Saturday, April 27, 2019

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Charles Last Name: Peters

Email:

Address: Jarvis Drive

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code:

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable): Mr.

Subject: Bus Rapid Transit and Bike Lanes

Meeting (if known):

Comments: I am very in favour of bus rapid transit and increasing support for public transit and bike lanes in this city. As a friend of mine said recently on Facebook, "The more people are in buses and on bikes the better that traffic flows for everyone, the less wear and tear on roads, and the better for the planet/reducing greenhouse gas emissions." These two investments will make for a greener, more community-centered, and fair city.

Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/304554